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Mamata Banerjee
2™ April, 2018

MESSAGE

I am happy to know that Sri Aurobindo Institute of Culture,
Regent Park, Kolkata, will inaugurate its new project "Aumorto”, as a
retirement community for active seniors, in Uttarbhag, near Baruipur,
South 24-Parganas on 12.04.2018.

I convey my heartiest greetings to the members of the institute for

this initiative and wish the endeavour all success. 1 A
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" The Secretary"

- Sri Aurobindo Institute of Culture
3, Regent Park
Kolkata — 700040
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